Welcome Back to Second Grade!

Dear Second Grader,

Welcome to a brand-new school year! I’m so excited to be your teacher this year, and I can’t wait to meet you. My name is Mrs. Dixon - McIver, and we are going to have an amazing time in second grade together.

This year, we’ll go on reading adventures, become math superstars, explore science wonders, and learn new and exciting things every single day. We’ll also make new friends, work together as a team, and have so much fun along the way!

Our classroom is already getting ready for your arrival. You’ll have your very own desk, books to discover, and lots of space to learn and grow. All you need to bring is your smile, curiosity, and a ready-to-learn attitude.

School starts on August 4, 2025 and I’ll be waiting to welcome you with open arms (and maybe a fun surprise!).

Enjoy the rest of your summer—I can’t wait to begin this adventure with you!

Warmly,  
Mrs. Dixon - McIver  
Second Grade Teacher

